
Middle East C4ISR community meeting in May

ABU DHABI, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES, March 20, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Armed forces across

the globe, and the Middle East in particular, have been heavily involved in building their C4ISR

capabilities with a special focus on interoperability and joint operations. 

c4isr.iqpc.ae/news

IQPC has therefore organised the 5th Annual C4ISR Summit taking place from 9-10 May 2017 at

the Armed Forces Officers Club, Abu Dhabi, UAE to discuss the ongoing and upcoming C4ISR

project requirements and review front-line C4ISR technologies, tools and equipments to enable

rapid response to symmetrical and asymmetrical threats in the Middle East.

Speakers include:

•  Captain Massimiliano Nannini, Branch Head of Transformation for Combined Joint Operation &

Chairman NATO Maritime Operations Working Group – Maritime ISR, NATO, United States 

•  Laurie Jo Litton, Director Application Services, NATO Communications and Information Agency,

Netherlands 

•  Brigadier General Saleh Alghamdi, Air Operations Team, Royal Saudi Air Force, Saudi Arabia 

•  Matt Roper, Chief of Joint Intelligence, Surveillance and Reconnaissance Services, NATO

Communications and Information Agency, Netherlands

•  Omar Ibrahim Qatami, Senior IT Security Officer, Mohammed Bin Rashid Space Centre, UAE 

•  Colonel (Ret.) Ralph Thiele, Former Head of Projects, German Air Force; CEO, Stratbyrd

Consulting, Germany

Now in its 5th successful year, this event will gather senior-level participation from Royal Saudi

Air Force, Kuwait Armed Forces, Mohammed Bin Rashid Space Centre, NATO and many more to

discuss the latest C4ISR technologies to enable rapid response to emerging threats in the

region.

Xellerix, Digital Soula Systems (DSS), Phi Audiocom, and Nexter Systems have confirmed as

sponsors and will be present to showcase their products and solutions and solutions.

Find the full programme, speaker list and registration form at c4isr.iqpc.ae/news, call +971 4 364

2975 or email enquiry@iqpc.ae.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/371891124
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